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NOTICE 

Subject: Invitation to Participate in Tree Plantation Drive on 31st August 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

We are excited to announce that our school, in collaboration with the Sri Sathya Sai Seva 

Organisation, will be organizing a Tree Plantation Drive on Saturday, 31st August 2024. 

During this event, approximately 200 saplings will be planted on our school premises as part 

of our ongoing efforts to create a greener world. 

 

We warmly invite all parents to join us in this meaningful initiative. Your participation will 

not only contribute to the success of the program but also set a powerful example for our 

students about the importance of environmental stewardship. 

 

Please note that there will be no formal classes on this day. The event will commence at 

8:00 AM, and students will be provided with transportation as per the usual schedule. The 

departure is scheduled for 11:00 AM for all classes. 

 

We eagerly look forward to your active involvement in making this Tree Plantation Drive a 

resounding success. 

 
 
 
Signature of the Principal 

 


